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Draft Resolution

REPORT ON THE MINE SYMPOSIUM
MONTREUX, APRIL 1993

(Item 4.2 of the provisional agenda)

The Council of Delegates,

deeply concerned with the enormous numbers of civilian victims 
of mines in the numerous countries that have been, or are 
still, involved in an armed conflict,

noting the indiscriminate effects of mines which cannot 
distinguish between the footfall of a soldier and that of a 
civilian, and the fact that mines are being used in large 
numbers and indiscriminately,

noting the fact that most mines remain active for a very long 
period of time, and continue to claim victims years or even 
decades after the end of hostilities,

concerned that huge areas of land in many parts of the world 
are littered with millions of mines that are extremely 
difficult to remove, rendering those areas unusable for 
habitation, cultivation or pasturing,

noting that the countries most affected by mines have little 
or no medical infrastructure capable of fulfilling the needs 
of the injured as both the medical care and rehabilitation 
needed require an enormous input of resources and expertise,

being aware that the disabilities suffered by mines victims 
and the difficulty they encounter in receiving the necessary 
rehabilitation have a profound effect on families and entire 
societies but that there is a lack of data on the social and 
economic effects of the damage caused by mines,

noting that the use of mines is regulated by the general rules 
on the conduct of hostilities as codified in Additional 
Protocol I of 1977 and by particular rules contained in 
Protocol II of the 1980 United Nations Convention on 
Prohibitions or Restrictions on the Use of Certain 
Conventional Weapons Which May be Deemed to be Excessively 
Injurious or to Have Indiscriminate Effects,


